Catherine Chang <cchang@d107.org>

PLEASANTDALE
SCHOOL DISTRICT

Re: FOIA - Superintendent term start/end; length

1 message

Catherine Chang <cchang@d107.org> Thu, Jun 14, 2018 at 8:26 AM
To: Jim Cupples <jimcupples@gmail.com>

Dear Mr. Cupples,
Thank you for writing to Pleasantdale School District 107 with your request for information, dated on June 11, 2018,
pursuant to the lllinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. Your specific requests, and the District's

response to each request, are as follows:

1) Who the current superintendent is;
The current superintendent is Dr. Dave Palzet.

2) When the current superintendent contract is due to end;
The current superintendent contract is due to end on June 30, 2022.

3) What the length of the current superintendent contract is, using terms of years.
The length of the current superintendent contract is five (5) years.

Sincerely,

Catherine Chang, Ed.D
Freedom of Information Officer
Pleasantdale School District 107
708-784-2172

cc: Board of Education
Dr. Dave Palzet, Superintendent

Our Mission: To create a community of inspired learners.

On Mon, Jun 11, 2018 at 7:15 PM, Jim Cupples <jimcupples@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello,

My name is Jim Cupples and | am doing research on school boards in lllinois.
Can you tell me;
1) Who the current superintendent is;
2) When the current superintendent contract is due to end; and
3) What the length of the current superintendent contract is, using terms of years

This is part of a nationwide effort to look at school boards across the country, so there is nothing of particular interest in
your district. We are collecting this data for every school district.

Thank you, and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Best,

Jim Cupples
(541) 999-0997



